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Kindness Kickoff 
One week each month at Barberton Elementary 

School East will be Kindness Week.  During         

Kindness Week we will focus on teaching one the 

attributes of kindness. Our kindness attribute for 

the month of September is bucket filling.  Bucket 

filling is words or actions that lift up and make    

others feel good. Our September Kindness Week 

will be from September 10th through September 

14th. On Monday, September 10th we will kickoff 

Kindness Week with an assembly.  At our kindness 

kickoff  assembly students who have received   

positive office referrals, mastered their math facts, 

and demonstrate good attendance will be          

recognized.   .com 
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Magic Time              

Wednesday, September 12th will be the       

Barberton City School District’s first day of 

Magic Time for the 2018-2019 school year.  

Students at Barberton Elementary School East 

will be permitted in their classrooms beginning 

at 9:45a.m. with the tardy bell ringing at 

9:55a.m.  School buses will run at their normal 

times.  Breakfast will be 

served from 8:25am-8:45am 

just like a normal school day.  

Latchkey will run at their nor-

mal time as well. Students 

who arrive before 9:45am will 

be supervised by staff. 

 

Free and            
Reduced        

Lunch Info 
Free and reduced lunch 

applications for returning    

students must be received 

by September 24th. 

Free and reduced lunch             

applications for new     

students must be received 

by October 1st.   

Applications are available 

at barbertonschools.org 

under the departments 

tab select food services.   



Important      
Upcoming 

Dates: 

Sept. 7: PTA Popcorn Day 

 

Sep. 10-14: Kindness Week 

 

Sep. 10-14: Library Book Fair  

 

Sep. 11: PTA Council Mtg.     

     At BEE 6:30pm 

 

Sep. 12: Magic Time                                    

 *School begins at 9:45am 

 

Sep. 12: School Board Mtg.  

     At BEE 5:00pm 

 

Sep. 20: 1st Grade Field Trip 

      to Ramseyer Farms  

     Father’s take your       

      child to school day.  

 

Sep. 27: Family Movie Night   

     6:00-8:00pm  

 

Sep. 28: NO SCHOOL         

          FOR STUDENTS 

    

Oct. 1:  Picture Day  

BARBERTON CITY SCHOOLS         

ATTENDANCE: ALL DAY, EVERY DAY  

Student attendance is essential to their       

academic growth. The Barberton City School’s 

new motto regarding attendance is “All Day, 

Every Day”.  Students who miss no more than 

one school day in a month, will be earning 

brag tags for their book bags and will be              

recognized at the monthly Kindness kickoff 

assemblies. This award will reset each month 

so students should not get discouraged if they 

miss school because of an illness. Students 

can also earn additional attendance awards 

for each grading period, semester, and for the 

school year when they miss no more than one 

school day each month.   

Poor attendance will result in students/families 

being put on Attendance Intervention Plans.  

These plans are designed to increase    

awareness about poor  

attendance, to help       

increase student           

attendance and make 

sure students who are 

missing too much 

school are being     

monitored.   



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

BOOK FAIR 

Come and explore the Enchanted Forest and 
see where your imagination can take you at our 
Book Fair, Sept 10-14 in the Barberton            
Elementary East Media Center.  Students will be         
receiving a flyer along with their shopping day 
soon. Parents are invited to join us for a Magical 
Family Night on Wednesday, September 12th  
from 5pm-7pm, where you can make a wish at 
our wishing well for a chance to win FREE 
books!  You will be able 
to order online starting 
Sept 1

st
—just go online 

to scholastic book fairs 
and click on our 
school.  All proceeds 
from the book fair will 
benefit our school.  

 


